WALTER M. SENKOW

Virtual Learning

Welcome Back to
School!

September 21st to
October 2nd- Map
Benchmark
Assessments

ELL Parent
Information Night
September 21
English Only
September 22
Spanish Only
Both Nights from
7:00-8:00 pm

September 25
Science Explorers
Kickoff Assembly

2:00-3:00pm

Sept 15- Oct 15
Senkow celebrates
Spanish Heritage
Month

October 7
Virtual Home and

School Meeting
from 6:30-7:30 pm

October 12
No School



Ms. Bowden’s First
Graders are learning

about noun’s

Ms. Henry’s 5th grade
class is getting ready for
the Map test.

Mr. Kelly’s Second Grade Friends are
hard at work.

A big “Shout Out” to all of our Senkow
teachers and staff who are working so
hard to help our students be successful
in virtual learning!

| have had the privilege to work solely with first and second grade for the past 2 years. | have

been spending time revisiting my second graders and getting to know our new Senkow first
graders in their class cohorts. | can't tell you how proud | am of the way these students are
handling this new and very different way of virtual learning. They are on time, excited and

ready to participate and learn! None of this would be possible without the tireless work and
dedication of our awesome teachers! They have made navigating this new way of learning
exciting and fun! | also see how helpful our parents, siblings and other family members are.
They are always willing to step in and help out if there's a problem. This whole new way of

virtual learning is definitely a TEAM effort!! Thanks to all our students, parents, family
members and the UNBELIEVABLY caring, hardworking teachers here at Senkow! We WILL get
through this together!! Mrs. Yorgey



Families and students, check out Ms. Rojas’s Virtual Library Board for free online reading resources.

Please click Courses at the top of Schoology and then on Ms. Rojas’s PowerPuff Girl icon:

Scroll down the Schoology page to see the Virtual Library Board. There, you can click on the icons to go

directly to the website.
-Read or listen to books on websites like Epic! Capstone, Unite for Literacy, or Audible.
-Learn about a variety of topics by using PebbleGo, PebbleGo Next, or Gale in Research Elementary. -All of

the login codes are available on the board.






In mathematics, Miss Tabassum’s
class has been using arrays to
model multiplication problems. We
used the following tasty donut
array to show 3x5=15!

Fifth grade is really starting off their last year at Senkow as a memorable
one! I am so proud of how hard all the students are working in their
virtual math classes. I can tell it's going to be a great year, no matter where
we are learning/teaching!

Mrs. Smith





